
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the latest newsletter from your 
Safer Neighbourhoods team. 
 

Beat Surgeries 
Come and meet your local 
policing team this month at 
one of this month’s beat 
surgeries: 

 

Morrisons: Weds Nov 25 
between 10am and 12pm. 
Asda: Weds Dec 9 
between 12pm and 2pm. 
 

We will plenty of advice booklets and crime 
prevention information. Or you can collect our 
‘Cop Swap’ cards, which are very similar to 
Top Trumps cards. Each of your local officers 
now carry them. 
 

Burglaries 
Dwelling Burglaries were down to zero this 
month, which is great news. However, with 
Christmas fast approaching, we should not get 
complacent. Remember to leave your presents 
out of view as they could be targeted by 
thieves.  
 

Secure your homes and please report any 
suspicious behaviour by calling 101. If you see 
someone attempting to break into a vehicle or 
premises please call 999 immediately. 
 

Criminal Damage 
We have had a small spate of damage to 
property from either a catapult or an air  
        gun. A number of   
                            premises in Calmore  
                            have been targeted,  
                            along with other similar 
incidents in Winsor and Cadnam. Given the 
wide area of these incidents, it is possible the 
projectiles are being fired from a vehicle.  
If anyone has any information regarding 
these incidents, and who is causing them, 
please contact PC Pugh and quote reference 
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The Safer Neighbourhoods team policing priority for Calmore is focusing on reducing 
anti-social behaviour. 

To speak to your local Safer 
Neighbourhoods Team please call 101, or 

email: totton.snt@hampshire.pnn.police.uk 

number 44090478435. 
If you see anyone committing damage in your 
area, please make a note of their description 
and contact us immediately.  
 

Theft 
Levels of theft in Calmore remain at far lower 
levels than this time last year. Sadly, we are 
coming across the same offenders committing 
petty theft, mainly against retail premises such 
as Tesco. These shops have good CCTV and 
local officers are normally able to identify, 
arrest and prosecute those shoplifting from the 
stores. 
 

Rowdy Behaviour 
There were more reports of anti-social 
behaviour this month which, with the 
combination of both Halloween and bonfire 
night, is not surprising. We are seeing a slight 
trend in youths causing nuisances in public 
areas around the newer estate including Amey 
Gardens and Jessica Crescent. We will be 
talking with youths in the area and taking 
robust action with anyone found causing 
problems. At a minimum, children will be 
returned home and their parents spoken to. 
 

We are conducting regular high-visibility patrols 
of hotspots, both by foot and on cycles. Alcohol 
seizures from groups of youths in public areas 
continue to take place but at far lower levels 
than in previous years - the message does 
seem to be getting across. 
 

We are also working with local licensed 
premises to control alcohol-related nuisance. 
All pubs in Totton are now part of the Pub 
Watch scheme and eight people, who cause 
regular problems at their licensed premises, 
have now been banned. 
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